The Devonshire Hill Nursery and Primary School

Weir Hall Road, Tottenham, London N17 8LB T: 020 8808 2053 F: 020 8885 8786

admin@devonshirehill.harinaev.sch.uk

Headteacher: Julie D'Abreu



Tuesday 23rd June 2020

Returning to School

Dear Parents/Carers

I hope this letter finds you and your families well.

As you will have seen in the media it is the government's intention to bring all children back to school from September. This is fantastic news.

In the meantime we have lots more parents confidently sending their children back to school and the children are having a lovely time with their friends and teachers. The children are making up for some of their lost learning and are making good progress. They are especially enjoying being in small classes, learning outside, having lunches outside and generally running around after so many weeks of being indoors. Wednesdays are a favourite with our sports coach here in school teaching lots of fun outdoor activities.

We now have 8 Bubbles of children and they are made up of children from full time Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6. We also have brothers and sisters and children of Key & Critical workers. As you know we have a maximum of 15 children in a Bubble and 2 members of staff.

We are now in a position to open up the 9th Bubble to children in Years 3 and 4, as there are only 15 places you will need to call the school to register your child for a place, and you must do so by Thursday at 12 noon. The paperwork will be emailed to you to complete and you will then be given a start day and time for your child.

In addition, we still have places for more children from Years 5 & 6 to join us, but unfortunately at this time we cannot take their younger siblings as the other Bubbles are now full.

If you have any questions about sending your child back to school please do not hesitate to call the school office.

All best wishes and as always, stay safe.

Yours sincerely

















